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RECHIVED
OFFICE OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY
PROCUREMENT APPEALS

DATE: 12 (o 2020

ARTHUR CLARK, ESQ.

Law Offices of Arthur Clark, P.C, g 302 [CIAM T¥PM BY: ;;41__
196 Sirena Ln.

Tamuning, Guam 96913 TIENNOPAR: 20~ 007

Ph: (671) 687-1389

Attorney for Guam Indusirial Services, Inc. DBA Guam Shipyard

OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY

PROCUREMENT APPEALS

IN THE APPEAL OF } DOCKET NO. OPA-PA-20-009
)
GUAM INDUSTRIAL SERVICES, INC, )
DBA GUAM SHIPYARD )

) WITHDRAWAL OF APPEAL

Appellant, )
)

Guam Industrial Services, Inc., DBA Guam Shipyard, hereby notifies the Office of Public
Accountability that the Procurement Appeal filed on December 7, 2020 by Guam Industrial
Services, Inc. regarding Guam Power Authority MS IFB GPA-061-20 for Performance
Management Contract for Yigo Generators is hereby withdrawn,

Guam Industrial Services, Inc. provides this notification as a result of GPA’s decision to cancel
this procurement in its entirety. Please sce the attached notice December 3, 2020, received by

Guam Industrial Services, Inc.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED this 16% day of December 2020.

Law Offices of Arthur Clark, P.C.

'ARTHUR CLARK
Legal Counsel for Guam Indusirial Services, Inc.




5”9%”’-’* GUAM POWER AUTHORITY

?’é ATURIDAT ILEKTRESEDAT GUAHAN
P.O.BOX 2977 - HAGATNA, GUAM U.S.A. 96032-2077

December 03, 2020

Mathews Pother

President

Guam Shipyard dba: Guam Industrial Service
272 E. Harmon Industrial Park Road, Unit 201
Tamuning, Guam, 96913

Tel: {671) 648-1160

Fax: (671) 648-1166

Email: mpothen@guamshipyard.nat.

RE: Invitation for Multi-Step Bid No.: GPA-061-20 for Performance Management Contract
for the Yigo Diesel Generators

Dear Mr. Pothes:

The Guam Power Authority has determined this bid cancelled, due to changes in the
Specification requirements.

Therefore, a re-bid for the procurement of the Performance Management Contract for the Yigo
Diesel Generators will be issued.

GPA apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Should you require any additional information, please feef free to contact Mrs. Jamie Lynn C.
Pangelinan, Supply Management Adminisfrator at Tel.: (671) 648-3054/55 or Fax: 648-3165.

Respectfully,

g —

JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E.
$e“General Manager



